MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE
September 26, 2021
10:30 A.M.

All the inhabitants of the earth are accounted as nothing, and He does according to His will among the host of heaven and among the inhabitants of the earth; and none can stay His hand or say to Him, “What have You done?”   (Daniel 4:35)
As you enter the sanctuary may you quietly and reverently prepare your heart for the worship and praise of the Lord God. 
We welcome our visitors to our services today.  If you are a first-time visitor, please sign the guest book in the vestibule or drop a visitor’s card in the offering plate.  Thanks!  (Note:  A nursery is provided for children through four years of age.)  Membership is open to all who are trusting in Christ as Lord and Savior.  Anyone interested should contact the pastor or one of the other officers. For more information, you may contact us by email at napresch@gmail.com or by calling the Church Office at 534-6060.

     The Greetings and Announcements (10:25 A.M.)

     The Minute for Missions

     The Prelude
All Glory, Laud and Honor (Hymn 235)
Teschner
   *The Choral Call to Worship

Make a Joyful Noise Unto the Lord
     The Call to Worship


   *The Gloria Patri 
            Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Ghost; as it was in the beginning, is now, and

             ever shall be, world without end.  Amen, Amen.



   *The Invocation and Lord's Prayer
   *The Opening Hymn, No. 4:1-4


All Praise to God, Who Reigns Above
     The Children’s Sermon
     The Responsive Reading                                Catechism Question #9
page 870
     The Morning Prayer

     The Giving of the Tithes and Offerings

   *The Doxology

            Praise God from Whom all blessings flow; praise Him all creatures here below; praise Him above, 

            Ye heav’nly host; praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost.  Amen.
     The Anthem

Bradley Littlejohn
     The Reading of God’s Word    
     
Ruth 2:1-23
     The Message

Surprised by Hope
   *The Closing Hymn, No. 600:1-4

           
He Leadeth Me: O Blessed Thought!
   *The Benediction
   *The Choral Benediction  
     The Postlude  
Of the Father’s Love Begotten
Douglas

            
                                                       
   *Congregation Standing if Able
THE ANNOUNCEMENTS
   --WEDNESDAY SUPPER:  We will have our supper and service this Wednesday at 6:00 P.M.  Please sign the list on the bulletin board if you plan to eat so we can make adequate preparations.  Thanks!
   --JUBILEE BIRTHDAY/TALENT SHOW:  Please see the announcement below.
   --REVELATION BIBLE STUDY:  Mondays at 10 A.M. in the Fellowship Hall.
   --LADIES BIBLE STUDY:  Wednesdays at 6:20 P.M. in the ladies Sunday School class.
   --NURSERY ATTENDANT:  Walt and Grace Henson, Jonathon and Sarah Kathryn Morris
  --DEACONS ON DUTY:  Patrick Brockway, Harry Briscoe, Jonathon Morris, Lee Henson
  --SANCTUARY FLOWERS:  The flowers have been placed in the sanctuary by Mac and Laura Fennell to the glory of God and in honor of Andrew and Joseph on their birthday.
_________________________________________________________________________
Jubilee Birthday and Talent Show
This is a reminder that we will have our annual Jubilee Birthday today beginning at 5:00.  Though our ladies have supported this ministry for many years, we are aware that some may be unfamiliar with the specifics of it.  With that in mind, here is a brief history of the Jubilee Birthday, as prepared by Mrs. Ancia Lowery:  In 1915, during the annual meeting of Synod, the Women's Synodical Missionary Union was organized.  One of the causes most significant to the women was (and continues to be) foreign missions. In 1925 to commemorate the 50th anniversary of our first foreign missionary, a special Jubilee Birthday Offering was established to provide the full salaries of two women missionaries.  Over the years as NAPC, the WOC has attempted to raise money for this project in several different ways.  In the early years, some women donated money from the sale of eggs that their hens laid on the Sabbath Day or gave a penny for each year of their age!  Later, the tradition began of having a meal where church members set together according to their birth months and generously donated to this great cause.  In recent years, we began having a talent show, along with our meal, and donations were given to determine who the "most talented" NAPC member was.  

This year we will have a Talent Show/Bake off, along with a pot-luck meal in the Fellowship Hall.  You will have the opportunity to vote (with your money) for your favorite person or group in the talent or baked goods contest. Envelopes will be provided on each table to make your donation.  You will simply write the name of the person you wish to vote for and the amount of the donation on the outside of the envelope.  The ladies will then tally the results and will announce NAPC's most talented!  

The proceeds from the Jubilee Birthday will go towards the support of two missionary ladies, Rebekah Carson and Shelia Osborne. We have supported these ladies for many years, and ours is often the only support they receive throughout the year.  They have often expressed their great thankfulness for your generosity and we hope to continue that this year.  Please make your check payable to "The Women of the Church" or simply "WOC." If you are planning to "perform" or to bring a baked good, please sign the list on the bulletin board so proper preparation can be made.  We hope you will come out for fun, food and fellowship and give generously to support this worthy cause!  

